
 
 
Thursday, 23 May 2024 
 

Broadstone Hall Primary School 
Volleyball @ St Thomas’ School Heaton Chapel 

Wednesday 19th June 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in a Volleyball event at St Thomas’ School Heaton 
Chapel (Wellington Road North, Heaton Chapel, SK4 4QG) on Wednesday 19th June 2024.   
 
Your child will need to come to school in their PE kit and trainers and will stay in this for the 
rest of the day (no need for uniform on this day). Please ensure they have a bottle of water 
to take with them. If the weather is sunny, please also ensure children have a sun cap and 
have had sun cream applied at home.  
 
Children will be travelling by minibus both ways, leaving school at approximately 
9.40am and returning shortly after the event finishes at 11.30am. 
 
We are asking for a £4.00 voluntary contribution towards the cost of the transport as we 
will subsidize the remaining amount from the PE budget.   
 
Please ensure you log into ParentPay www.parentpay.com to make your payment, give 
consent and confirm your child’s place as soon as possible.  
 
Consent for this trip is essential.   
 
If for any reason you are unable to contribute or use ParentPay, please contact the School 
Office, who will be happy to assist you.  
 
If there are any medical conditions the school are not already aware of please inform the 
Office.  
 
If for any reason your child cannot be photographed, please inform us in writing. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Martin Taylor 
Headteacher 
 

 


